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 Submission to the Select Committee Inquiry into Traffic Congestion Within Greater
Hobart

Dear Committee members,

As a daily Hobart bus commuter my recommendations are:

1.  Free bus travel for all students.
 
2.  Open Molle St, and Liverpool St to buses heading from the South/ Sandy Bay to the 
Northern Suburbs.  This would save commuters the ridiculous bottle neck, created by the 
Elizabeth Street Bus Mall/ Macquarie/ Argyle and Liverpool Streets circle.  I have 
estimated on some days this tweak would save 15-20 mins.  
 
3.  Increase bus services in the hill suburbs. For example:  West Hobart, Mount Stuart, 
West Moonah, Florence Heights.  
 
4.  Increase bus services to all suburbs together with incentives to encourage workers to 
use buses. For example: 9 trips and the 10th one is free, free bus days, half price before 
7.30am and after 5.30pm

Many thanks and I am happy to provide more bus commuter insights to your committee.

Yours faithfully

Elizabeth Seymour
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